From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Cc:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0049
Date: Monday, May 16, 2022 2:09:09 PM

Applications Administration, Office of the Registrar (he/him)
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor, Toronto ON M4P 1E4 |_ | OEB.ca

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2022 9:24 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-05-13

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0049

-- Name --
Hannan Uppal

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hi Milton Hydro,

I strongly oppose this rate increase. In a climate of unprecedented inflation, it is becoming increasingly difficult to
manage average living expenses. Any increase to energy costs would be gut wrenching and will lead to many

sacrifices to be made, especially as summer is upon us.

I strongly urge you to reconsider this course of action and minimize impact on milton families which are already
having trouble putting food on the table.

Thank you

-- Attachment --








